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The VSG are yet to meet this month.

The season has started with a positive with the results as per below.

1sts. 2 wins
2nds. 1 win. 1 loss
Year 10 1 win. 1 loss
Year 9 2 wins
Year 8 1 win. 1 loss
Year 7 1 win. 1 loss

We have BBQ's organised for each of our home games in the hope to capitalise on some crowds that
we missed out on in the boys season due to the PEC upgrade

Our off season tournament didn’t go ahead sadly due to a variety of factors, namely the timing due
to clashes with other calendar events. School Holidays, returning from the Ski Trip, PVL to name a
few.

Teams are now trialling for Schools cup positions, and the exciting inclusion of the Australian Schools
Cup in Melbourne toward the end of the year. Separate fundraising shall commence shortly for that.

Kind regards,

David Fagan
President of the VSQ

Ph: 0414891609



